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6 Cambridge University Library and the Department 

of  History of Art are pleased to announce the third 
annual competition for a student in History of Art 
to curate an exhibition in the University Library. The 
competition is open to all undergraduates and 
graduates, working on any topic, and the exhibition 
can include visually engaging  objects held in  any 
department of  the University Library. It is hoped 
that this annual exhibition will highlight little-known 
aspects of the collections while showcasing current 
research.

The exhibition will run for about 4 weeks, and 
be held in the Entrance Hall of the University 
Library, a venue that comprises two display c
ases (each 136.5L x 58W x 27H cm, with light 
bars in each corner approximately 7 cm in from 
the edges). They typically hold between 3 and 
6 objects each, depending on size. Each exhibit 
is accompanied by a caption of 50-100 words, 
and in addition an introductory paragraph of 
100-150 words, summarising the exhibition, is 
placed in each case. 

Visit https://www.hoart.cam.ac.uk/aboutthedept/news/call-for-proposals-third-annual-cambridge-university-library
-history-of-art-student-curatorial-competition-2015-16  for more information on how to enter


